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Seventeen is not yet 18. And 18 years is still very young to be voting. I know it's the 

law to let 18-year-olds vote. It doesn't make it wise to keep lowering the threshold. If 

any changes should be made to voting age, the change should be to move it back to 

21. We're barely adults even then. I see this as a move that disenfranchises adults. 

Children are being indoctrinated in schools, and by media, (TicTok, anyone?) so it is 

critical to limit voting to adult citizens. DO NOT PASS HB 2694. Thank you. 


